Council Meeting                                                                                               February 22, 2021

	St. Patrick’s Parish Hall at 216 W. Elm:

ROLL CALL:	The City Council of Lincoln Center convened in special session at 7:30 p.m. with Mayor Travis Schwerdtfager, presiding.  The special meeting was called to discuss applying for more loan funds to complete the entire waterline distribution project that is part of the CDBG grant, the City was awarded in 2020.  Councilmembers present:  Lisa S. Feldkamp, Angela K. Corpstein, Brennan Johnson and Melodee K. Larsen.  Councilmember absent:  Elijah Keever.  Official present:  Clerk Heather N. Hillegeist.  Also present:  Superintendent Jesse C. Meyer.

VISITORS:	Visitors in attendance for all or portions of the meeting:  Kirk & Susan Wollesen.

MUNICIPAL POOL:	After discussion, Feldkamp moved to start the process to apply for an amendment of the Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) Loan Agreement to obtain the funds necessary to complete the base, alternate one and alternate two bids of the waterline project that was bid February 19th.  Motion was seconded by Johnson.  
		
ADJOURN:	There being no further business, Feldkamp moved to adjourn.  Motion seconded by Corpstein, carried.  Council adjourned at 7:42 p.m.

								/s/ Heather N. Hillegeist
						    	    	     City Clerk

